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 Circular 008-2025  

    

                                     03 March 2025 

      
Dear Residents 
 

WELCOME TO NEW TEAM MEMBERS: 

 

We would like to welcome Salome and Sharon to Evergreen in their roles as cleaners. 

Both Solome and Sharon will be doing induction this week and will be available for bookings from next 

week.  Should you require cleaning, you can contact reception to book them from Monday onwards. 

 

 

             

                          Salome                                                     Sharon 

 

 
Warm Regards 
 

 


